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Dear WHO,  
 
On behalf of non-State actor International Society of Paediatric Oncology (SIOP), thank you for the opportunity to 
provide inputs regarding the draft update to Appendix 3 of the NCD-GAP.  
 
Firstly, we would like to convey that we very much welcome the inclusion of intervention CA 11 on childhood cancer 
in this important document.  
 
Please find our contribution regarding non-financial considerations in yellow here below.  
 
---------------- 
 
EXTRACT FROM ANNEX 3 DRAFT WHO NCD GAP – p 18 
Cancer  
Specific interventions with WHO-CHOICE analysis 
  

Number Intervention Non-financial considerations  
CA11 Childhood cancer: early diagnosis 

programs linked with timely 
diagnostic work-up and 
comprehensive cancer treatment, 
focusing on 6 index cancers of WHO 
Global Initiative for Childhood 
Cancer 

Requires systems for effective early 
diagnosis in the community and 
efficient multidisciplinary care 

 
---------------- 
 
We remain available for any questions that you may have and look forward to the consultation on the next versions 
of the draft.  
 
Best wishes 
 
Olga Kozhaeva, MSc  
Director, Policy Affairs  
Tel. +32 2 880 62 84 / Mob.: +32 477 68 61 53 
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 Follow SIOP on Twitter I LinkedIn I Facebook 
 
 
 
--------------------------------- 

Member States, UN organizations and non-State actors are invited to submit their feedback on the 

first draft WHO discussion paper by email, before 26 June 2022, to the following 

address: NCDappendix3@who.int 

The response can be provided in any of the six official languages of WHO: Arabic, Chinese, 

English, French, Russian or Spanish. 

The consultation is not open to individuals. 

All relevant contributions received will be made available on this webpage (attributable to the 

relevant Member State, UN organization or non-State actor) once the web-based consultation is 

closed. The comments received will be taken into consideration in the process of developing the 

second draft discussion paper and may serve as an input for informal consultations. 

Any enquiry on the consultative process may be addressed to Dr Slim Slama, Unit Head, NCD 

Management – Screening, Diagnosis and Treatment (MND), NCD Department, slamas@who.int 


